
SANTA FLOATS 2017 

Wellesbourne and District Lions would like to thanks everyone that 
supported us this year with the Christmas Floats. 
 
This goes out to everyone that put money in our collections boxes; it 
also goes out to all the parents who allowed their children to see Santa. 
 
He was so happy to see so many children on his rounds. 
 
We would also like to thank all the charities that supported us. Each 
night they came out and supplied people to help with the knocking on 
doors, this was during rain, snow and cold weather. Without them Santa 
would not be able to visit our communities. 
 
I would also like to thank all the Lions who volunteered to do their bit. 
 
Unfortunately the average age of Lions is creeping up and the health 
isn’t what it was. We are always looking for new members, so if you 
would like to come and see what we do and maybe join, or if you know 
of someone, then people are always welcome. If we can’t bring our 
average age down, I can see a day when Santa will not be able to visit, 
and that would be a loss to all the villages in our area. 


